
Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner for West Yorkshire with 
your request for information below. You requested the following information: 
 
Today I read a very interesting and useful article in the 'Halifax Courier' outlining the 'Calderdale 
Domestic and Sexual Abuse Support' organisation. Could you please let me know exactly what 
processes were involved in this project and how it will be administered. 
 
The information you are seeking can be found on our website where we have published details of 
how the administration of the fund and the allocations. You can access the information using the link 
below. 
 
https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2020-07/covid-
19_moj_funding_process_brief_july_2020.pdf  
 
As the information is published on our website it is exempt form disclosure by virtue of section 21 of 
the Freedom of Information Act, which covers information accessible by other means.  
 
If you consider that your request for information has not been handled properly, you can ask for an 
internal review of our decision. I have attached a copy of our appeals policy which explains how to 
submit an appeal and who will consider it. You can also complain to the Information Commissioner’s 
Office via their website https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/official-information-concerns-
report/official-information-concern/ or by telephone on 0303 123 1113, although please note they 
would usually expect you to have gone through our internal review procedure before contacting 
them. 

 

https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2020-07/covid-19_moj_funding_process_brief_july_2020.pdf
https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2020-07/covid-19_moj_funding_process_brief_july_2020.pdf
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/official-information-concerns-report/official-information-concern/
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/official-information-concerns-report/official-information-concern/

